Fall 2012
Dear Loyola Marymount University Freshman, 

To support our mission of Building Balanced Men, Sigma Phi Epsilon Fraternity (SigEp) proudly brings the Balanced Living Scholarship to Loyola Marymount University. 


During the 2012-2013 school year, SigEp chapters will award over $225,000 at 160 campuses across the country through the Balanced Living Scholarship program. We believe that recognizing students who exhibit balance and all-around excellence is a way to promote this important ideal. We are offering a number of scholarships of up to $1,000 to multiple students at LMU (men and women). Our goal is to reward men and women who exemplify the qualities of a Sound Mind and a Sound Body, as we believe they are essential to leading a balanced life. 

Why is SigEp different? The Balanced Man Program (BMP) offers a no pledging, no hazing, four-year experience, focused on personal and professional development. SigEp offers a full membership from day one. Members learn to live their best lives through unique, rewarding programming tailored to fit their needs and prepare them for the life journey ahead. By developing a Sound Mind in a Sound Body, SigEp members acquire the tools to build their success. 

SigEp is founded on the principle that the fraternity will always strive to be different. SigEp is the largest and smartest national fraternity in the country, boasting 285,000 lifetime members, 15,000 undergraduate members, and a 3.0 average GPA. At the undergraduate level, SigEps have consistently outperformed every fraternity in academics. SigEp alumni established the first Educational Foundation of any fraternity. SigEp has grown to be one of the premier student organizations by helping men develop the academic, mental, and physical habits that lead to a balanced life. 

To qualify for the Balanced Man Scholarship, you must attend LMU in the 2012-2013 school year and submit the application by Wednesday, October 17th, 2012. Please apply online OR return the enclosed application to the address listed on the next page. 

Applicants have no obligation to join or affiliate with SigEp to be eligible for the scholarship. Should you have questions concerning the Balanced Living Scholarship, please contact Brian Reilly at (781) 853-9849 or at email us at lmusigep@me.com.

Sincerely, 
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Brian T. Reilly
Balanced Living Scholarship Chairman 
Sigma Phi Epsilon’s 

Fr. William J. Fulco, S.J. 

Balanced Living Scholarship Application 2012
Personal Information

Name:  













Parent/Guardian Names:  










Address:  












City:
   





State:


Zip:




Phone:  (
)




E-Mail: 





Birth Date:  





Graduation Date:  




· Key Club Member

· Boy Scouts of America Member


Troop Number (if applicable) 



Scholastic Information

Cumulative H.S. GPA (un-weighted, 4.0 scale):  

 
                  

SAT:  



       
ACT : 




Intended Major:  











High School:  












Leadership, Activities & Achievement Information

On no more than two pages, address the following in outline form.  Be sure to include dates and positions held (if applicable):

· List honors, awards, or scholarships.

· List extracurricular activities and positions held.

· List community involvement.

· List work experience.

Reflection Essay- Part of LMU's Mission Statement asks our students to pursue the education of the whole person. Give us an example of something you were involved during your high school years, other than academics that helped you grow as a person. Please limit your entry to 250 words.
Signature of Applicant:  





Date:  




Return to:


         Sigma Phi Epsilon Fraternity

7900 Loyola Blvd.

Los Angeles, California 90045

Or applications may also be submitted online to lmusigep@me.com. If you have any questions regarding the scholarship, please contact Brian Reilly, BLS Chairman, at (781) 853-9849 or at breilly2@lion.lmu.edu
